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CITY COUNCIL BILL #20-0501/ CITY STREETS – 

CLOSING – AIR RIGHTS OVER A PORTION OF THE 

PUBLIC RIGHT OF WAY OF ROGERS ALLEY 

 

The Honorable President and  November 2, 2020 

     Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

100 North Holliday Street 

 

 

The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill #20-0501, which is for the 

purpose of condemning and closing the air rights area over a portion of the public right of way 

of Rogers Alley, as shown on Plat 313-A-23A in the Office of the Department of 

Transportation; and providing for a special effective date.     

 

The Department of Planning recommends approval of City Council Bill #20-0501, as it will 

allow for an overhead connection between two buildings of the Chesapeake Shakespeare 

Company Theater.  The alley, extending north from the 200 block of East Redwood Street, will 

remain open at the surface level for access to other properties. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Tiso, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban 

Design Division at 410-396-8358. 
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